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Presentation and Biographical Information 

Presentation and Speaker biographical information will be used by the Conference Planning Committee 

to apply for conference Continuing Educational Units (CEU) certification.  Biographical information 

may also be used during speaker introductions.  Please e-mail this information to Andria Swann at 

andrias@sumnerwa.gov before September 15, 2020.  If you have any questions, you may contact your 

PNPW sponsor. 

 

Presentation 

Title & 

Abstract: 

Title: Conducting Effective Industrial User Site Inspections 

Abstract: Unauthorized wastewater discharge from industries and other non-domestic 

sources can cause significant problems at wastewater treatment plants, including hazardous 

conditions, interference of operations, and pass-through of pollutants. Site inspections are 

essential to fully understand an industry’s process and to correctly classify an industry for both 

approved and non-approved pretreatment programs.  This talk’s focus will present guidance 

from the 2017 "USEPA Industrial User Inspection and Sampling Manual for POTWs", and 

suggestions for key questions to ask of several industrial user types for classification and 

confirmation of compliance. 

 

Name & Title Lisa Lucht, P.E. 

Employer Baxter & Woodman, Inc. 

Address 8430 West Bryn Mawr Avenue, Suite 400, Chicago, IL 60631 

Phone & Fax  815-459-1260 

e-mail Address LLucht@baxterwoodman.com 

# years in field 16 

Professional Association Memberships 

Industrial Waste, Water and Sewage Group 

 

 

Education (degree) School Name Year 

Bachelors in Civil Engineering Bradley University 2003 

   

   

Work History Company Year 

Civil and Environmental Engineering Baxter & Woodman, Inc 16 years total 

9 years in pretreatment 

   

Other Biographical Information (Interests, Hobbies, etc.) 

My favorite part of industrial pretreatment is conducting site inspections and seeing how things 

are made. There is always something new to learn.  

I also enjoy spending time with my husband, helping my kids navigate this interesting school year, 

gardening, running and reading.  
 


